2/24/2014 State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - RE: Animas Glacier

STATE OF
COLORADO

RE: Animas Glacier

Victoria Schmitt <Victoria.Schmitt@co.laplata.co.us> Thu, Feb 6, 2014 at 3:18 PM
To: "Pickford - DNR, Kate" <kate.pickford@state.co.us>, "rhoward@alpproject.org" <rhoward@alpproject.org>
Cc: Courtney Roseberry <Courtney.Roseberry@co.laplata.co.us>

Kate,

Thank you for sending the Drainage Report and the opportunity to comment. The new plan appears to
alter some on-site grading and layout but to have similar off-site effects as the previous plan.

Thus, the County has no concerns with the overall concept presented. Our only concern is that the new
Drainage Report have similar substance to the first drainage report, which would include a delineation of
sub-basins, TR-55 hydrologic calculations, storage calculations for the 4.8 AF of storage and the 220 AF of
storage, adequate topo to show that the 220 AF indicated will actually exist, and show swales B and C (if
they still exist, as indicated in the new report).

Thank you.

Victoria Schmitt, PE
La Plata County Planning
970.382.6438

victoria.schmitt@co.laplata.co.us

From: Pickford - DNR, Kate [mailto:kate.pickford@state.co.us]
Sent: Thursday, January 23, 2014 4:18 PM

To: rhoward@alpproject.org; Victoria Schmitt

Subject: Animas Glacier
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I received this document today, via e-mail, from Four Corners. It is not officially in our system yet, as Denver has
not received a paper copy, which was mailed today. But our review period for a TR is typically only 30 days. So,
here it is so that you can start taking a look at it. Russ, | do not have Tyler's e-mail address. If you could
forward this onto him, | would appreciate it. If you have any comments, please let me know. If we need to we
can set up a meeting to discuss any concerns.

Please confirm that you have received this e-mail, so that | know the attachment has made it through.

Thanks

Kate Pickford
Environmental Protection Specialist

DRMS, Durango Field Office
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